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Take care and God bless,

Jarrod Mullavey (Principal)

It?s Week 7 and in my experience this week can of ten be a challenging week in a term.  
We are well and truly into the term, however the holidays still seem a long way away!  
Hang in there, be kind to yourself  and keep an eye out for each other?s well being.  
Congratulations to Ayla, Seth, Nina, Chloe and Sophie who celebrated the Sacraments 
of  Conf irmation and First Holy Eucharist on Sunday.  It was great to see so many 
families f ill the church and listen to Bishop Shane?s message that even though we all 
make mistakes, it is how we move forward f rom these moments that counts.  Thank 
you to Marie Kelly who prepared these learners so thoroughly, planned the mass and 
did a lot of  work behind the scenes.  Thank you to all staf f  who were able to make it 
on Sunday and support our children - especially Miss Beer who worked the computer!

We have a great week - Book Week - ahead of  us at school.   All this week Mrs Fry has 
the Book Fair books available for purchase af ter school (3:30-4:00pm).  They are set 
up in the ?old library? (church car park building).  30% of  all book sales goes back to 
the school where we will purchase class readers and library books so please support 
us if  you can.  This Wednesday the Middle and Senior learners will visit our Town 
Library.  Again, if  you are able, please take a look at our town library - it is such a 
great resource and fortnightly/monthly visits would be so benef icial to our children?s 
learning.  On Thursday af ter lunch the learners will break into small groups and staf f  
will share a favourite book of  theirs with our learners.  On Friday we will cap of f  Book 
Week with our town parade at the Garden Park starting at 1pm (all are welcome).  I 
hope costumes are sorted (or like mine, that they have arrived in the post) and we are 
all set for a great day!  Although school will operate on an altered timetable on this 
day, lunch orders are still available.

Just a reminder of  some important dates that are fast approaching: Book Week 
Parade (25/8), Father?s Day Celebrations (1/9), Festival of  the Sacred (5/9), Learner 
Spirituality Day (8/9), Last day of  Term 3 (15/9).
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St Mary?s Cohuna - Term 3- 2023   
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- Mon 21st Aug - SAC @ 7pm
- Mon 21st Aug- Festival of the Sacred ASPA school visit- Yr 5/6 11:45am- 1pm
- Tues 22nd Aug - Georgia Donat (Speech) in
- Wed 23rd - Cohuna Town Library visits 
- Thurs 24th Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome

- Fri 25th Aug - 2024 Prep Enrolments due today
- Fri 25th Aug - Book Week Parade
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- Mon 28th Aug - P&F Meeting @ 6:30pm
- Thurs 31st Aug - Director?s Briefing (Shepp)
- Thurs 31st Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome

- Fri 1st Sep - Father?s Day Celebrations
- Fri 1st Sep - Zone Athletics 

9

- Tues 5th - Festival of the Sacred @ Echuca- Year 5/6
- Thurs 7th Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome 
- Fri 8th Sep - Learner Spirituality Day @ Cohuna (Gen Bryant)
- Fri 8th Sep - Send home Welcome to ?St Mary?s 2024 Preps? packs
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- Mon 11th - Mallee Division Athletics
- Tues 12th Sep - Georgia Donat (Speech) in
- Thurs 14th Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome
- Friday 15th Sep - Last day Term 3 - 2:10pm finish
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25t h August  

Isabelle Coom bs

Jacob Mat t hews
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JUNIOR 
SCHOOL
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SENI OR 
SCHOOL

Eucharist/Confirmation: We walked into 
the church when a song was playing, I 
brought up the bread and wine and 
some people did readings. The Bishop 
prayedover.uswith his hands. We each 
got a certificate and everyone clapped.

Raffer t y: We drew  and wrot e cards for  
t he Euchar ist  and Conf irm at ion k ids.

Nate: My 
friends helped 

me with my 
learning.

Imogen W: 

I liked moving the 
bird houses into 

the garden.

http://over.us/
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Year 5/6 learners practising our songs 
and dances for the Festival of the 

Sacred, which is being performed with 
other Catholic schools in our Diocese 

on Tuesday the 5th of September. 
Thanks to Mon and Grace from ASPA  
(Australian School of Performing Arts) 

for preparing us for this.

What 5/6 WM enjoyed about last week:

- Going over to have a look at the Book Fair with the Prep/1?s.

- Practising our dancing and signing for the Festival of the Sacred. 

- Writing our Information Reports

- Learning how to stay safe online
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COMMUNITY NEWS

MRS MAC HAS 
SOME EGGS 

AND PUMPKINS 
FOR SALE IF 

ANYONE 
INTERESTED

EGGS $4 

DOZEN

PUMPKIN $3 
EACH
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PLEASE  MAKE SURE WE ARE ORDERING BOOKS 
THROUGH THE BOOK FAIR AND NOT BOOK CLUB 

THANKS MRS FRY

GOLD 

COIN 

DONATION
(Go Blues)
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CANTEEN IS BACK 
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SIMONS SPECIALS
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The St Vincent de Paul Society is an international organisation 
operating in 153 countries and has over 800,000 members 
worldwide. The Society has a presence on every continent in the 
world with the exception of Antarctica perhaps. Mrs Mathers in 
her role as chaplain at our school is also a St Vinnies Kerang 
member. She is able to assist families with food vouchers or 
other resources that families require. You can make 
appointments to see her if a need arises. Please do not hesitate 
to contact the school.

"Helping one person m ay not  change t he whole wor ld, But  it  
could change t he wor ld for  one person."

God Bless Mrs Mathers

Prep/1

Year1/2

Year3/4 LK

Year  3/4 B

Year  5/6 WM

Year  5/6 D.

LOGIN DETAILS

SCHOOL:  St Marys School

SCROLL to Cohuna

Note:  No cash please pay through Loop

School Term Dates 2023: 

Term 1: 27th Jan - 6th Apr 

Term 2: 24th Apr - 23rd Jun

Term 3: 10th Jul - 15th Sep

Term 4: 2nd Oct - 20th Dec 
.

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 
custodians of the land on which 
we meet;  the Barrapa Rappa 

People, and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 
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